
John A Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 

December 16, 2014 

PACIFIC POWER 
R BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH ST 
SUITE 2000 
PORTLAND OR 97232 

RE: Docket No. UE 287/Advice No. 14-013 

Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

On November 17, 2014, Pacific Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its 
tariff, PUC OR No. 36. 

This filing revises tariff schedules related to the Transition Adjustment 
Mechanism (TAM) reflecting the final 2015 Net Power Costs (NPC). 

Pursuant to Order No. 14-331, the sheets filed under Advice No. 14-013 are 
accepted and will become effective with service rendered on and after 
January 1, 2015: 

Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 201-1 
Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 201-2 
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 201-3 
Third Revision of Sheet No. 205-1 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 205-2 
Third Revision of Sheet No. 205-3 
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 220-1 
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 294-2 
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 295-2 

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 

Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Program Manager 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@state.or.us 
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